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North Glenora Alley Renewal

Project Background
Alley Renewal involves alley reconstruction and repaving, improvements to 
surface drainage wherever possible and upgrading existing alley lighting to 
LED fixtures. It also includes the opportunity for a local improvement to add 
alley lighting if property owners are interested.

North Glenora has been chosen for Alley Renewal with construction 
anticipated to begin in spring 2021 and continue into 2022.

Public Engagement was conducted in November and December 2020 to help 
assess alleys in North Glenora as they are today and identify opportunities for 
improvement. Details about what we heard can be found in the North Glenora 
Alley Renewal - What We Heard.

https://www.edmonton.ca/transportation/Neighbourhoods/North_Glenora_Alley_Renewal_WWH.pdf
https://www.edmonton.ca/transportation/Neighbourhoods/North_Glenora_Alley_Renewal_WWH.pdf
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What we did

65 participants
22 comments
43 questions

On Thursday, March 25 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m., we hosted 
a virtual information session to inform residents about 
upcoming construction and also provide them with the 
opportunity to ask questions. The information session  
was promoted with road signs, postcards that were  
dropped off at each residence and in the North Glenora 
community newsletter.
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What we heard

Below is a summary of questions and concerns residents had during 
the information session:

	+ Parking: Residents wanted to know where they would be able to 
park their vehicles during construction and they were informed 
to park on the front street or contact the Construction Manager, 
should they require additional parking considerations. 

	+ Construction communications: It was important to many that 
construction is properly communicated to all residents, particularly 
when access will be disrupted. 

	+ Drainage issues: Residents were happy that all drainage issues in the 
North Glenora alleys would be addressed, where possible. 

	+ Waste and recycling collection: Some asked if waste and recycling 
collection would still occur, and they were informed that it would be 
moved to the front street during construction. 

To learn more about construction in North Glenora Alley Renewal, 
please visit edmonton.ca/NorthGlenoraAlleyRenewal, where you 
can read the Frequently Asked Questions or watch the recorded 
information session.
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Next Steps

Alley Renewal in North Glenora will start in spring 
2021. During construction, alleys will be inaccessible 
for a minimum of four weeks.

Bulletins will be distributed at the start of 
construction season to inform residents of the 
proposed timelines of alley renewal work. A second 
construction bulletin will be delivered to your 
property, approximately one week prior to the start 
of work on your alley. Once the work is complete,  
City residents will enjoy improved access and use  
of the alley.

Thank you for sharing your questions and concerns. 
We look forward to renewing your alley in 2021  
and 2022!

For more information: 
Web: edmonton.ca/NorthGlenoraAlleyRenewal 
Email: matthew.mohr@edmonton.ca 
Call: 311

 


